
From: Eileen Willmott 
Sent: 27 September 2021 16:43 
To: Planning 
Subject: Dartmouth Park tree application comments 27/09/21 

 

Dear Planners and tree officers,  

 

List651 

2021/4487/T. 26 Bertram Street 

I have read the Arboricultural Consultant’s report and realise that the Virburnum (T1) could 

impact upon the HNCC development.  As they have offered to replace it as part of the 

landscaping process, I do not object to its removal. 

 

Many thanks, 

Stay safe, 

Eileen Willmott 

 


